
 
Office Of The Secretary 

 

 DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

WASHINGTON, DC 

 
 

   13 Nov 2014 

 

SAF/AAII (FOIA) 

1000 Air Force Pentagon 

Washington DC  20330-1000 

 

Mr. Conor Skelding 

DEPT MR 10172 

PO Box 55819 

Boston, MA 02205 

 

Dear Mr. Skeldling 

 

     This is in response to your recent request for information regarding “Any and all costs 

related to the air carriage of the September bipartisan delegation to Afghanistan which 

included Under Secretary of the Army Brad Carson, Governor Andrew Cuomo (New York), 

Governor William E. Haslam (Tennessee), Governor Jeremiah W. Nixon (Missouri), 

Governor Brian E. Sandoval (Nevada), and other Department of Defense officials.”  SAF/ES 

reviewed your request and determined the Department of the Air Force did not have any 

equity in this request.  Please forward your request to the following agency for processing: 

 

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

ATTN: DAPE-ZXM 

300 Army Pentagon 

Washington, DC20310-0300 

Work: 703-695-7783 

FAX: 703-695-6156 

G1FOIA@conus.army.mil 

 

     Please contact the undersigned at (703) 692-9978 should you have any questions and refer 

to our case #2015-00540-F.  I am closing your case effective date of the memorandum.  

Department of Defense Regulation 5400.7/Air Force Manual 33-302 indicates fees be 

assessed for processing this request; however, there are no applicable fees in this instance. 

 

       Sincerely 

 

 

 

   

DARRYL L. WEBB, CIV, DAF 

SAF FOIA Action Officer 
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